## Subject: Have you heard about The Informed SLP?

Hi [Boss's Name],

I hope this email finds you well! I wanted to bring something to your attention that I think could greatly benefit our SLPs and contribute to our professional development.

I've been [exploring/using] the resources provided by The Informed SLP, and I'm impressed with what they offer. Their team of SLPs and PhDs read through all the newly published research from over 350 academic journals every month, providing concise **monthly research reviews for SLPs**. These reviews take just 8–10 minutes to read, focus on practical clinical takeaways, and we can earn CE credit as we read. The CEUs are tracked by the minute, making it more convenient for busy SLPs to fit learning and keeping up with the research into their schedule.

In addition to the research reviews, The Informed SLP offers downloadable and printable resources like caregiver handouts, checklists, trackers, assessment forms, and treatment materials, all from the latest research evidence.

Having our SLPs join this website would keep us up-to-date with the latest research and provide valuable tools to enhance our practice. This, in turn, would benefit our organization by ensuring that we're providing evidence-based therapy.

For more information about their group membership, you can visit their groups page: https://www.theinformedslp.com/groups.

You can also request a pricing quote for our group here: Quote Request Form

Thank you for considering my request. I look forward to hearing from you!

Best regards,

[Your Name]